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sent an MI LI, 	 . . 

in. August of 1967, and it w -V.nowledged. 

No other information identi 	in  

Bureau files on corresponds 

-Ectt 
(I / 

yecrit1r. Don 
ele■ ision Station KliJ 

5 15 Melrose Avenue 

Hollywood, California 90038 , 

Dear Mr. McGuire: 

./ 	; 

Thank you for 'your letter of January 6, 1968. 

Your generous comments regarding the work of this Bureau 

and my administration of it are indeed appreciated. I cer-

tainly hope our future endeavors will merit your continued 

support. 

The FBI at the request of President Johnson con-

ducteg a prompt, intensive, objective and thorough investigation 

of taiassassination of President Kennedy. Ail the material 

developed by this Bureau in connection with this investigation 

was turned over to the Warren Commission for its consider-

ation; .nd the results of our inquiry were subsequently made 

available to the National Archives by the Warren Commission. 

The FM-hasp authority to independently release any infor-

mation in, thebe reports. 

Sincerely yours, 

• It: 	 to the Director in August of 1967. In 1964, it was learned that one Don 

. 
Am* 	 McGuire, a television producer in Hollywood, planned to portray the male 

ekt --""rb 	lead of a comedy television series as an FBI Agent. Our objections to this 

:ow* 	
_ were voiced, and McGuire agreed to revise the part of the male lead to 
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1 - 1os Angeles - Enclosure 7, EIr^z iloovor 

1 - Mr. DeLoach 

1 - Mr. Bishop 

NOTE: Correspondent sent an anniversary letter (which was acknowledged) 

ev.r 

	

911.61 	— 	ether than that of an FBI Agent. (94-60237) 
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